KMS PTSA meeting

4/3/2019

Minutes

In attendance: Jim Gaskill, Kyle Tackett, Dennis Bryant, Denise Sviben, Brian Lord, Lesley Cross, Katie Weber, Aimee Wellejus

Lesley Cross called meeting to order at 7 p.m.

President's Report - Lesley Cross

- We are working on getting someone to handle next year's concessions. This is the main fundraisers and without it our budget will be in trouble.
- Next year we will allocated \$900 Scholastic. Check can be written for this now.
- We are working on filling the board positions- a list of the open positions was shared.
- The slate for next year is: Denis Bryant president, Denise Yohe and Julie Campbell VPs, Lesley Cross secretary, Diane Smullen treasurer.

Secretary's report - Mara Sydnor

No report

Treasurer Report - Diane Smullen

 We need to add a budget line for the scholastic books for next year as well as sholarships for the field trips. Approximately 20 people may need scholarship per grade. Budget \$22/person for 8th, \$15 for 7th and \$10 for 6th

Co-Vice President Report- Aimee Wellejus & Dennis Bryant

No report

PTO Council Report - Angel Hedberg

No report

Principal Report - Jim Gaskill

 Mr. Gaskill to check on the bus fee for 6th graders and if Evening Street will continue to cover or if KMS needs to get extra days for buses.

Upcoming news: Next month is staff appreciation week. 4/17 Open House; snacks. Field trips coming up for 7th and 8th graders. 4/18 is the Justice League fundraiser for Big Bro/Big Sisters. 4/30 Reflections